
26 March 2025 

 

 

The Board of Directors 

Lorenzo International Limited (the “Company”) 

106 International Road #03-00 

Singapore 629175 

 

Dear Sirs 

RESIGNATION FROM THE BOARD 

 

I am writing to inform you of my decision to step down from the Board of Directors of the 
Company with eLect from 31 March 2025, therefore 31 March 2025 shall be my last day 
as a director. Please ensure that all relevant SGXNET announcements in respect of my 
resignation are made timely. I wish the Company and the rest of the Board all the best in 
future endeavours. Thank you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Soh Chun Bin  


